
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Eli Ilano, deputy forest supervisor of Lake
Tahoe Basin Management Unit, is leaving for
the same job at the Tahoe National Forest in
Tahoe  City.  When  Forest  Supervisor  Terri
Marceron leaves for Alaska on Oct. 22 he will
be the interim supervisor. His departure date
has not been set.

• Mount Tallac High School in South Lake Tahoe is having its
open house Oct. 20 from 8am-noon.

• South Lake Tahoe is having a meeting about parking in the
city limits on Oct. 21 at 6:30pm.

• South Tahoe High School’s AVID program is looking for gently
used ski or snowboard equipment as well as clothing for eight
students who qualified for the free season pass at Sierra-at-
Tahoe for having a 4.0gpa. Contact Sabrina Zalles at (530)
541.4111, ext. 309 or szalles@ltusd.org.

• Efforts are under way to bring El Dorado County Board of
Supervisors meetings to South Lake Tahoe via the Internet.

•  Dave  Benge  is  Squaw  Valley’s  new  director  of  Culinary
Services.

• Boreal Mountain Resort is having a job fair Oct. 23 at 10am.
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